
Social Committee General Meeting – April 9, 2018

Members Present: Arlene Smith, Cathy Sirocky, Maria Derbyshire, Enid Lobel,
Mary Seymour, Cheryl Monaco, Barbara Larson, Debbie McDowell, Rhonda Galvin

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson, Arlene Smith, at 7:01 p.m.

Approval of Minutes:  Maria Derbyshire made a motion to approve the minutes
from the March 12th meeting.  Barb Larson second.  Motion passed

Treasurer’s Report:  In Cassie DeBow’s absence, Arlene read the report.  There is
a balance of $5130.68 in the checking account.  The Good Neighbor balance is
$993.64.

Activities/Events:

 Speaker Series:  Enid Lobel – Bruce Hustis’s presentation on March 18th was
well attended and very interesting.  He would like to present on “The
Declaration of Independence.”  This will be planned for October.

 Progressive Dinner: Enid Lobel reported that 130 people will be attending.
There are 5 homes for appetizers and 16 homes for dinner.  Dessert will be
at both clubhouses.

 Winterthur: Arlene reported for Deb Kirsch.  The trip scheduled for April
18th was cancelled.  There were not enough people for a bus and very few
wanted to carpool.

 New York Bus Trip: 4/29/18 Arlene reported for Bernadette O’Connor that
there are still a few seats left on the bus. $40 pp

 Community Seder 4/2/18 – Arlene reported for Deb Kirsch – 35 people
participated and everything went well.  The food was delicious.  A small
profit of $3.64 was made.

 Cabaret Night – 5/5/18 – A RAP flyer went out regarding this event.  BYOB
and appetizers will be served.  There will be live entertainment with a male
and female singer.

CAB Liaison: Nino Morello reported on several items that the Board is working
on.  They are still looking for someone to chair the Snow Committee.

There being no further business, a motion was made by Enid and second by
Cheryl.  Motion passed.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:12 p.m.
Maria T. Derbyshire, Secretary


